COMMUNITY BULLETIN

PUBLIC NOTICE IN ACCORDANCE WITH SECTION     16 OF THE PHYSICAL PLANNING ACT NO. 4 OF 1996.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All RESIDENTS OF BRADES, GOVERNMENT AGENCIES, STATUTORY AUTHORITIES THAT ARE IN CLOSE PROXIMITY TO THE PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF HARDWARE BUILDING BY NIGEL OSBORNE ENTERPRISES IN CARR’S BAY ON 13/1/19, ARE HEREBY GIVEN AN OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON OR BEFORE THE 6TH OF APRIL 2015.  THE PROPOSED BUSINESS HAS A TOTAL FLOOR SPACE OF 4,456 SQUARE FEET WITH ANCILLARY PARKING.PLANS CAN BE VIEWED ON THE GOVERNMENT’S WEBSITE AT WWW.GOV.MS OR AT THE PHYSICAL PLANNING UNIT.
Tel: (664) 491-6795;  Fax: (664) 491-5655  or by email at ppu@gov.ms. All comments should be in no later than 6th April, 2015.
The Chief Physical Planner
Physical Planning Unit
Brades , Montserrat


